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September 1, 2000 

To:   lrrigation Share Owners 

Re:  Exchange of Certificates for Deeded Water Rights 

Dear Share Owners; 

Last spring you were notified that lrrigation Shares would be issued by 
Certificate rather than Quit Claim Deed.  I encouraged you to deed your water rights 
back to Dammeron Valley Water Works, at which time we would issue you a new 
Certificate.  Many of you have done this and have your new Certificates.  Those of you 
who haven't are encouraged to do so at this time. 

The procedure is now very simple.  Call or drop in on Carol in my office any 
weekday between 10 am and Noon and she will prepare your deed and notarize your 
signature.  She will then prepare your Certificate and give it to you.  The Certificates will 
facilitate the transfer of your water rights upon the sale of the lot or the water right.  It 
will also save you responding to the Division of Water Rights in the future when they 
question whether you are beneficially using your water.  Failure to respond to them 
could cause a loss of the water right.   

If you have any questions about this issue please get in touch with us.   
You are not giving up anything.  In fact your right will be more secure and less apt to 
suffer from outside regulation once you have converted your deeded right to a 
Certificate.  Dammeron Valley Water Works will not be able to protect or assist in 
transfer of rights in the future if they are not held by a Certificate that we have issued.   

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.   

Sincerely, 
 
   

     Brooks Pace 


